
San Joaquin County Supervisorial Redistricting
San Joaquin County is starting the process of redrawing its 5 supervisorial district boundaries 
based on new federal census data. District lines can shape a community’s ability to elect the 
representative of their choice, so it’s important we hear from you!

We invite you to tell us about your community, attend a meeting, and even draw your own map online.

“We look forward to engaging our local community and hope to see 

a good turnout at the outreach meetings. The more our community 

participates, the better these new districts will serve the people who call 

this great county home.”
- San Joaquin County Supervisor, Miguel Villapudua

Have your voice heard!

Scan this code with your 
smartphone’s camera to 

visit our website.

Visit
http://wedrawthelines.sjgov.org

to get started!




